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Please do not pass this measure. I live in a rural area and the camping is already out 

of hand. It isn’t safe to hunt mushrooms or anything else in the woods where I live. I 

am compassionate towards the unhorsed. This is a National problem that needs 

addressed. This is not the way to fix it. Our Law enforcement is already stretched so 

thin here. This will draw more people to Oregon from out of state and further tax our 

system. Already so many have come here because of our lenient policies on drugs. 


